
On August 9th President Sheri McIntosh called the Clinton County Board of Realtor’s meeting to order.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and new members were introduced.  Drex Trehune from 

Honnerlaw Real Estate and associate members Bob Brohaul and Todd Donley from 5th/3rd. 

Minutes of the last meeting were read with a motion to approve made by Ray Sarkees, second from 

Robyn Clifton—motion passed.  Treasures report was given with a motion to approve made by Melissa 

Reeder, second by Ray Sarkess.  Motion passed. 

Trivia with Bob was about automobiles and also recent licensing violations.  Our fund raising drawing 

was won by Robin Norman. 

Under new business-Jeanie Morison from First Financial told about a new program her bank had to 

offer.  Jen Woodland spoke about the Veteran banner program that County is starting.  An affiliate 

appreciation get together will be held in October—more details at the next meeting.  It was decided by 

the excutive board that new member will not get their nerds number until after payment to the board 

has been received.  A discussion was held about holding the Christmas party in the evening.  A 

committee was formed for the event, consisting of Melissa Reeder, Robin Clifton, Mary Holman, Ray 

Sarkees and Jennifer Findley.  Sarah Roe announced her company would be holding a continuing ed class 

at Damons on Aug 22nd. 

Under old business:  the website is back up and running.  Make sure to check there for upcoming events 

and minutes from past meetings.  We will be holding a safety class for the board—more details to 

follow. 

There was no speaker of the day as a continuing ed class on mold directly followed the meeting. 

Steve Reihle made a motion to adjourn. 


